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1st Session of the 59th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: HB1385 

 Version:  Introduced 

 Request Number:  6669 

 Author: Hasenbeck 

 Date: 2/14/2023 

 Impact:  $0 

 

Research Analysis 

 

HB 1385, as introduced, requires that applications for chiropractic continuing education seminars 

be submitted to and reviewed by the Board of Chiropractic Examiners. The Board may authorize 

their Executive Director to temporarily approve applications, or amendments to an application. 

The measure also removes the 90 day time frame requirement for submitting applications to the 

Board, and the 60 day time frame requirement for the Board to issue a ruling on the application. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB1385, as introduced, modifies continuing education requirements related to the Board of 

Chiropractic Examiners. As the Board of Chiropractic Examiners is a non-appropriated state 

agency, this measure is not expected to impact state revenues or state appropriations.  

 

Prepared By: Zachary Penrod, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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